MINUTES OF OCTOBER 5, 1966
MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

The meeting of the the Board of Directors of Space Center
Rotary Club was held in the Conference Room of the Holiday Inn,
Houston, Texas.

Mr. Martin Gracey acted as President and Mr. H. Don Kirk
acted as Secretary.

The following Directors were present:

Frank Morgan Ivan Brown
Vince Liposky Larry Sarahan
Dick Allen Don Kirk
Martin Gracey Bill Swenson

Harry Jennings

International contacts were discussed and referred to
Frank Morgan for further study.

Dick Allen moved that Ivan Brown and the Rooster Committee
be authorized to spend up to $400.00 for a rooster and the member-
ship will be billed for the cost. Motion passed.

Interact Committee has set up a meeting with the school
superintendent in November, if not sooner.

Dr. Ferguson and Jack Graham were approved for membership.
Dino Nadnardi was approved for membership.

It was moved and passed that we pay our pro-rata share to
the Deer Park and Sealy Rotary Clubs for organizational expenses.

Moved and passed the hononary members--Frank Borman, Charles
Beny, Gordon Cooper, William A. Parker, and Ellis Bareiss--be re-
elected.

There being no further business to come before the meeting,
it was adjourned.

Secretary,



